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I am writing in opposition to SCR 4007 which will make it harder to promote ballot measures and will provide
yet another minefield of opportunity for litigation and lawsuits in the effort to decide what constitutes a ‘single-
subject’.

This bill seems to be another effort to shut down the will of the people.

Please stop passing bills that will waste taxpayer funds in the effort to defend undemocratic regulations.

I urge the committee to issue a DO NOT PASS recommendation for SCR 4007.

Thank you for your attention.


